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CURRICULUM CORNER 

P R I N C I P A L ’ S  M E S S A G E  

Dear St Kevin’s families, 

We had a fabulous team of parent helpers this 
morning for our annual walkathon event and I thank 
them for their support and participation. This is our 
only school fundraiser, so I urge you to be generous 
in your funding of this event. All money raised will be 
used to fund our school technology resources. 

The term surges ahead and this week we say goodbye 
to Mrs Orlando as she prepares for the birth of her 
second baby. We wish her well and look forward to 
meeting the newest member of the Orlando family 
early next term. 

Make your feet your friend. ~ J.M. Barrie 

Enjoy the week ahead, 

Lorraine Vincent – Principal 

Budding sports superstars! 

Congratulations to Orlando who came 1st in his discus 
event and 7th in shot put at the Broken Bay Diocesan 
Athletics Carnival earlier this week. Orlando will now 
compete in the discus event at the Polding 
Championships at Homebush in Term 4.  
Congratulations also to Marlee who came 5th in his shot-
put event.  

And it turns out we have a Jiu jitsu champion at St 
Kevin’s. Earlier this term Samson (Yr5) competed in the 
Australian Jiu jitsu Championships in Melbourne and 
after 2 days of fierce competition came away with a 
silver medal in his age division! 

St Kevin’s is very proud of your achievements!! 

 

 

Wellbeing Week 

Wellbeing week has come around in a blink of an eye. 
This week in our Peer Support groups the Year 5 & 6 
leaders will lead our students in a Positive 
Affirmation lesson. This lesson will look at how each 
student is special and unique in their own way. The 
students will then decorate Positive Affirmation 
stones which will be spread around our school and 
local community. 

Late Arrivals / Early Departure 
If your child is late for school (arriving after 8:50am) 
or leaving prior to the end of day bell (before 
3:15pm) you must accompany them into school and 
sign in or out via the parent KIOSK located at the 
school office. Please do not drop them at the gate for 
them to make their own way in, and/or collect them 
directly from the classroom. 

Student Absences 

If your child is absent from school, you must contact 
the school (phone / email / handwritten note) and 
advise them of your child’s absence. There is a legal 
obligation for parents to advise the school if your 
child is not attending school.  

We will be introducing an online ‘parent portal’ in 
Term 4 that will assist parents in advising the school 
of student absences in a timely and efficient manner. 
 

 

7 Sept First Holy Communion @ 
11am 

19 Sept Yr 6 Night of the Notables 

24 Sept Netball Gala day – Year 3 
and Year 4 

26 Sept Netball Gala Day – Year 5 
and Year 6 
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School Photos 
School photos were sent home with the children 
earlier this week. Please contact the school office if 
you didn’t receive your photos. If you would like to 
order group photos (i.e. Colour house captains, 
Mission leaders, Technology team) please order online 

www.advancedlife.com.au – Code 6NN KNT DTQ 

 

Religious Education 

First Holy Communion 

First Holy Communion is when you become united 
with Jesus Christ in a special way. We wish all these 
students well and hope that they come become one 
with Christ and united with the People of God 

Please keep these students in your prayers. 

 

 

K-2 Class Mass 

Next Tuesday 10th September all students in 
Kindergarten –Year 2 will be celebrating Mass with 
Fr Reinaldo @ 10:15am.  

All parents are welcome to join in on this celebration 
which has a focus on Creation. 

 

Mission Day 

Tomorrow our Mission leaders will attend a Mission 
Project Day at OLGC. The focus of this day is for our 
students to share their ideas and come up with a 
plan to support people and communities less 
fortunate than ourselves. They will listen to some 
guest speakers and with the support of Mater Maria 
& St Paul’s students will create a plan to move 
forward in our school and parish community. 
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Parents & Friends 
Walk-a-thon … 
What a glorious day for the walk-a-thon!! Thank you 
to all our wonderful parents that came along to help. 

Please remember to return your fundraising 
envelopes to the class teacher / school office by 
Friday 27th Sept (week 10). Our goal is to raise 
$5,000 towards new technology for our children to 
use in the classroom, this is as little as $30 per child 
for us all to come together to achieve!  You can even 
donate via Qkr! 

P&F would specifically like to thank the following 
local businesses - Cunninghams Real Estate, Bike 
Addiction, Tower Automotive, Copywrite Queens Co 
and Domino’s Dee Why for their support for our 
2019 Walk-a-thon.  

 

Canteen 
The canteen is open for lunch every  
Monday / Thursday / Friday 

Note: The canteen is not open at recess 

A big thank you to Phyala, Heidi (& Scotty) and 
their team of trusty helpers for the yummy ice-
blocks and super scrumptious home-made fried 
rice & noodles today!! How lucky at we at St 
Kevin’s to have such wonderful and generous 
parents!! 

We are always on the look-out for volunteers to 
help in the canteen … if you can spare an hour 
or two on a Mon / Thurs or Fri please contact 
Phayla on 0404 028 927 or 
phayla1974@gmail.com 

Uniform Shop  
The uniform shop will be open on FRIDAY 
morning 8:45 – 9am next week. It will be closed 
on Tues & Thurs. 

Click here for the Summer Uniform price list.  

All orders placed via Qkr! by TUES 17th Sept will be 
fulfilled in Week 10 before the end of term. 

Note: Orders placed after the 17th Sept may not be 
received until Week 1 Term 4. 
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Library News 
Library News 
A huge congratulations to Danica (Year 4) and Fraser (Year 3) for reading 200 nights, and Gabriel, 
Kai and Xoan (Year1) for reading 100 nights. Well done! These students have chosen a book prize 
which will be presented to them during our next assembly. 
 
Book Donations 
Most of our book donations will be ready for borrowing this week. Thank you again to the families 
who kindly donated during our book week celebrations. 
A big thank you also to the families who have donated pre-loved books to our school library this 
term. This is greatly appreciated. 

Happy Reading! 

Angie Debien / Teacher Librarian 

 

 

 

 

Website: www.ooshnb.com.au / Centre No: 0425219953 or Office: 9984 8089 
Email: deewhy@ooshnb.com.au 

 

Week 7 News 

This week was history week! On our cultural calendar, we also have Vietnam’s national day, 
indigenous literacy day and international day of charity. Of course, we’ll combine this with some 
of their favourite OOSH experiences and try out some new ones! 
Our self-directed homework club at OOSH will continue this year and we provide materials the 
kids will need to get a head start on their homework before heading home! If you would like your 
children to do their homework, please encourage them to bring it down for homework club, or, 
any day that they are here.  
If you have any suggestions or feedback for the rest of this term, please let us know – we are 
always happy to hear the voices of the school and community!  

The team at St Kevin’s Kids Club!   
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